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        Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org                           July 16th, 2021 

Important Information for PTA Members 
 

Circular No. bbpsnb/cir/2021-22/0027 

 

Dear Members of PTA, 

Greetings !! 

 

A Parent–Teacher Association (PTA) is a formal organization composed of parents, teachers and 

staff that is intended to facilitate parental participation in a school. As you are aware we believe in 

collaboration with parents and community.  

This year we are making it more formal and PTA is constituted for the welfare and wellbeing of our 

students. Keeping this in mind we are organizing our first Introductory PTA meet on Saturday 

(17.07.2021) from 8:30 am to 9:30am. Kindly join. Link for the meeting will be sent 10 minutes before 

the meeting. 

  

We wish for your support. 

 

 

    
   With Best Regards 

   Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

   Principal 
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